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To:"pdc@pdc.wa.gov" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Cc:dan@danbradylaw.com 

External Email 

Dear Mr. Stuzman, 

Thank you for the opportunity to address the recent inquiry concerning the C3 deposit report filed 
by Let’s Go Washington (LGW) related to the donation made on August 1st referenced in your email 
of October 31, 2024. 

On August 1, 2004, LGW received a check by mail which had been endorsed by Lawrence Hughes. 
Although the check was signed by Lawrence, it contained the printed name of Mary Ellen Hughes. 
Given that Mary Ellen’s name appeared on the check, but the remitter's signature and 
accompanying return instrument indicated Lawrence as the donor, the donation was initially split 
equally between the two individuals. 

Upon learning of Mary Ellen Hughes' passing through the media on October 30th, 2024, LGW 
proactively amended the C3 report that same day to reflect Lawrence Hughes as the sole 
contributor, even prior to receiving any formal complaint regarding the matter. 

Should you have any further questions or require additional clarification, please do not hesitate to 
reach out. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Best regards, 

Jason Michaud 
Treasurer 
Let’s Go Washington 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13009900920

